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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Long-time Henderson County Finance Officer Carey 
McLelland to Retire 
HC-2018-13 
Hendersonville, NC – March 29, 2018 
 
Henderson County Finance Officer Carey McLelland will retire from his position with 
the County on April 30, 2018.  Mr. McLelland has been with Henderson County since 
January 1994.   
 
The County will honor Mr. McLelland with a reception on Monday, April 2, beginning at 
4:00 p.m. in the Community Room of the Historic Courthouse.  The regularly scheduled 
Board of Commissioners Meeting will take place immediately following the reception at 
5:30 p.m. 
 
The public is welcome to attend the reception to offer their best wishes to Mr. 
McLelland.  Please contact Kathryn Finotti, Public Information Officer, 
pio@hendersoncountync.org or (828) 694-4809, with any questions. 
 

### 
 

mailto:pio@hendersoncountync.org

